
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF PORTS, SHIPPING AND WATERqIAYS
DIRECTORATE GEI'IERAL OF SHIPPING, MUMBAI

NOTICE FOR RELEASE OF CORRIGENDUM

It is brought to the notice of all concemed that the number of vacancies
published in the EmploSrment News dated 3O October - 5 November, 2O21 for the
post of Assistant Director General of Shipping [on deputation basis] to be filled in
the Directorate Genera.l of Shipping, Mumbai has been decrease from O4 to O1
due to admini strative reasons.
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